
CALL FOR DISTRICT 4 SPRING CONFERENCE 
NOTICE TO ALL DISTRICT 4 POST COMMANDERS 

THE AMERICAN LEGION DEPARTMENT OF OKLAHOMA 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

TOM SNODGRASS, COMMANDER 4 
 

 

When: SATURDAY, 29 MARCH 2025 
Hosted by: TECUMSEH OK 

Post 201 E PARK 

Point of Contact: District 4 Commander Snodgrass, Phone: 405-788-6000 

Registration will be from: 9:00-10:00 am. 
 
The Conference will start at 10:00 am. 
 
The Legion, Sons, and Auxiliary will meet jointly before adjourning to their separate meetings.  
 
All members of the American Legion, Sons, and Auxiliary of District 4 are welcome to attend 
the meeting. 
 
There will be coffee, juice, and donuts before the meeting. 
 
Lunch will be provided by American Legion Post 64 family. Donations would be very 
welcomed. 
 
ALA DISTRICT-WIDE SILENT AUCTION (proceeds will benefit ALA District 4 budget): All 
AL Posts, ALA Units and SAL Squadrons within the district are encouraged to contribute items 
for this sale. The Silent Auction will be set up inside the Legion Main. 
 
The ALA may also conduct a 50/50 drawing during the conference. 
 
This is an important conference. Department of Oklahoma AL, SAL, and ALA officers will be 
present. The Department Officers attending will provide current/important news of the Legion 
and its activities.  
 
During the conference, the district will caucus, if required, to conduct District business, elect or 
appoint needed officers. 
 
District Conferences are a great opportunity for members at the local post level to meet the 
Senior Leadership, learn how dues money is spent on Legion programs, have questions 
answered, give Senior Leadership your thoughts/ideas on programs that might be implemented 
for the “Good of the Legion,” and share what is working for your post and get ideas from other 
posts on how to make your post better. 
 


